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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

We held a Packet Radio class yesterday.  We only had nine people at the class,

and it five of them had never been exposed to Packet Radio.  There were a few

others who wanted to participate in the class, but had prior commitments.  The

others at the class wanted to get a refresher course.  The first part of the

class was a Power Point on protocol and how Packet Radio works.  The second part

of the class was hands-on by using computers, Kantronic KPC-3 Terminal Node

Controllers, and a simulated Packet Radio system that makes the signals look

about like the real world.  With any luck we may see a couple of those taking

the class get on the air with Packet.

The Wood County Emergency Communications (WCEC) group will be sitting up some of

their 24 foot by 40 canopies at a couple locations next weekend.  One will be

sit up at the Eastwood VFD for their Ice Cream Social, and two will be sit up at

one of our local churches for their picnic on Sunday.

Four Amateurs in the area made a trip to a tower site in Pleasants County to

clean up the site.  We will be talking to Tim Miller, WB8MOI, who owns the tower

site and Miller Communications about installing some radio systems.  We are

hoping to install a DAREN station, an AREDN (Amateur Radio Emergency Data

Network) Project Node, and a Remote Receiver for the WCEC 147.255 MHz voice

repeater.

There were 33 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Tricia Vincent,

KC8VLI, who has been participating in the net since December 28, 2002, has

completed 1000 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.  Pamela Hughes,

KE8VCZ, who has been participating in the net since June 18, 2022, has completed

50 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.  And, Krista Mills, KC8VLJ,

(Tricia's sister) needs only one more check-in to make 1000.
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